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As we discussed, Dr. Schmidek had some comments (to add to those
I already received from others) about the Florida course. He believes
it should be budgeted to break even at a registration of 40-60
> people. This is probably a rather sensible position to take.
2
% In the course of our conversation, I was reminded as well that until
e we get a list of faculty and the honoraria to be paid to them, as
o well as an expense policy (perhaps something more simple than that
g used by AANS), a final budget cannot be constructed.
E These matters should be brought up at the first opportunity, in your
future conversations regarding this meeting.
: _ We will have to get rather seriously into this project when I return.
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MEMORANDUM



